Thank you for your request for infommation about Sexaholics Anonymous
and please accept our regrets for any delay.

We are not making statements or granting interviews at this time.

In the past forty-five years, the relationship between Alcoholics
Anonymous and the media has evoived into one of mutual understand-
ing, trust, and respect. A.A. learned in the crucible of its early
experiences that the principle of personal anonymity was essential

to its survival. We in SA hope to follow in that same tradition,
where our public relations policy will be based not on promotion,

but rather on attraction. We too are committed to personal anonymity
at the level of press, radio, films, and TV. Although there is no
organizational affiliation, the two programs are identical.

We hopefully look forward to the time when we will be better able
to respond to your requests. In the meantime, we appreciate your
forebearance and understanding in not providing coverage without
our factual input.

Sincerely,

The General Service Board
Sexaholics Anonymous



